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Friday 22nd September 2023 

 
Image consent changes 

 
 
 
Dear parents / carers 
 
 
We are asking all parents/carers to re-consent or decline for the following parental permissions:  
 
Photograph student 
Permission for your child’s image to be taken at school and used for the following purposes: Photographs, 
videos, school website (which is linked to Facebook), all forms of media, prospectus, school displays and 
local/national newspapers (including Year R class photos). 
 
Individual & class photos 
This if for the school photographer to take your child’s individual and class photograph.  
 
 
Our new website will be going live very soon and we would therefore like you to go into your Arbor App 
and make your selection for these two permissions before the end of next week. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information. Please telephone the school or send an email to 
info@valentineprimary.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Vanessa Rattley 
Office Manager and Headteachers PA 
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